
WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!
The Major County Sheriff of America is proud to announce the addition of three new members 
to our association.  Membership in MCSA is based on county population, the number of deputies 
in the office, and the types of functions performed by the office.  A Sheriff who meets two of the 
three criteria as outlined and is invited to join the MCSA by a majority vote of the Executive Board 
is considered an Invited Sheriff with Active Member status.  

Sheriff Nick Cocchi
Hampden County, MA
http://hcsdma.org/

Sheriff Elias Diggins
Denver County, CO

https://www.denvergov.org/content/
denvergov/en/sheriff.html

For membership information, please contact Kimberly Wagner at kwagner@mcsheriffs.com.

Sheriff Jim Skinner
Collin County, TX

https://www.collincountytx.gov/sheriff/Pages/default.aspx
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